
Opportunities and approaches for Sustainable Public Procurement 

 

The Office of Government Procurement has published ‘Opportunities and approaches for 

Sustainable Public Procurement: A reference for public procurement practitioners and 

policy makers’. This reference, for the first time, brings together in one place the wide range 

of international, European, and national policies and guidance across both green and 

socially responsible public procurement. 

 

The press release can be found here.  

 

The Sustainable Public Procurement reference is available here.  

 

https://www.gov.ie/en/press-release/6ce4e-minister-of-state-smyth-welcomes-sustainable-public-procurement-publication-from-the-ogp/
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/48f69-opportunities-and-approaches-for-sustainable-public-procurement/

